
EUROFISH INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATION seeks a new Director from 1 March 
2022. 

Eurofish is a non-profit, international organisation with 13 member countries 
headquartered in Copenhagen, Denmark. 

Eurofish contributes to the development of fisheries and aquaculture by publishing 
marketing and industry-related information in the Eurofish Magazine and on the 
organisation’s websites, as well as by organising conferences, workshops, seminars, 
business-to-business meetings, and by implementing a variety of projects in the 
fields of production, processing, and trade and marketing of fisheries and 
aquaculture. Eurofish has in-depth knowledge about the fisheries and aquaculture 
sector in Europe and neighbouring countries and an extensive network in the region. 

The Director of Eurofish will take over a dynamic organisation, currently consisting of 
9 staff members. The new Director will take the organisation into a new phase of 
further consolidation and growth, with ample room to put his or her imprint on the 
structure, design, and work of the organisation, sharpen its strategy and develop its 
programmes. 

Full details are available on our website www.eurofish.dk  

For additional information contact Marco Frederiksen, Acting Director, 
marco.frederiksen@eurofish.dk, tel.: +45 333 777 68 

http://www.eurofish.dk/

